
 
This week at ATMS:  

Hot Lunch - Starting next week, only SCHOOL CASH ONLINE ORDERS will be accepted for hot lunch. CASH WILL NOT LONGER BE ACCEPTED.  - 
Please head over to SchoolCashOnline to place your order for the week.  See the menu below.  To sign in or to register, click here.  

 

Stay Home When You're Sick - please remember to do a health check with your child before sending them to school.  Let's all do our part to keep 
everyone safe and healthy! This is a handy health check to use: Health Check 

 

No School tomorrow or Friday - Just a reminder that there is no school for students on Thursday and Friday this week. See you all on Monday 
and enjoy an extended weekend! 

 

Carpooling - We have a student needing a ride to and from school. They live on the Aldergrove/Abbotsford border. If you are able to help out, 
please contact our office. 

 

Parking on Windsor Street - Please be sure not to block the entrances and exits of our neigh-
bouring businesses during pick up. We want to be good neighbours!  

 

On the Horizon:  

Oct 26 - Welcome South Poplar! Grade 4/5 Transition Day 

Oct 28 - Welcome King Traditional! Grade 4/5 Transition Day 

Oct 29 - Halloween   

Nov 4 - Diwali  

Nov 10 - Remembrance Day Assembly  

https://abbotsford.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1

